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September 27, 2018  

 

Ben Moline, P.E., Senior Manager 

Water Resources, Environmental Compliance & Renewable Policy 

Molson Coors Brewing Company 

1801 California Street 

Suite 4600 

Denver, CO  80202 

 

Re: Keenesburg Mine (Permit No. C-1981-028), response to revised ARR form 

   

 

Dear Mr. Moline: 

 

Thank you for revising the 2017 ARR form for the Keenesburg Mine.  We received the revised form 

on September 24, 2018 (via e-mail), and we have no further comments at this time.  

 

We understand that Coors Energy Company (CEC) will employ a survey team in October 2018 to 

refine some of the acreage values for the mine site.  We look forward to working with you on the 

2018 ARR form and using these updated acreages.  We also understand that CEC is making a 

concerted effort to perform a significant amount of reclamation during the last few months of 2018, 

and this work should be reflected on the 2018 ARR form. Please keep in mind that the 2018 form 

should be a status report on the site conditions at the Keenesburg Mine as of December 31, 2018.  If 

it is more practical to assess the conditions as of mid-December or sometime in January 2019, that is 

also acceptable to the Division. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at rob.zuber@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Robert D. Zuber, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 
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